
 

 

 

 

 

Trowbridge Area Board – Thursday 7 July 2011 

 

Chairman’s Announcements 

 

Vehicle Sales on the Highway 

 
 
Following the serving of notices under Section 143 of the Highways Act 1980 on land 
at Hilperton Road, The Poplars and Old Brickfields anecdotal reports suggest there 
has been considerably less activity in these areas during the lead in period of the 
notice. 
 
On inspection of the area on Tuesday 21st June, the day the notices became ‘live’, 
the Council found The Poplars and Old Brickfields to be free of vehicles placed for 
sale. There was a single car placed for sale at Hilperton Road and at the time of 
writing the courtesy ‘end of day’ notice for removal of the vehicle by the seller had 
been left on the voicemail of the number provided, with further action to follow as 
appropriate. 
 
The officer expects to update the Area Board Manager on the outcome of this action 
in advance of the next area board meeting. 
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